
 

~ Hello  Everyone ~ 

 

February  has come to an end rather   
quickly and that means spring and 
longer days are just around the cor-
ner!  I don’t know about you, but I 

am READY  for some warmer 
weather (and longer days).  

We celebrated Tina, Pauline, Melba, 
Lillian, Jeannette, Betty and Gretta’s 

February birthdays with cake and 
music by Reuben Adkins.  We also 

enjoyed the Windy River Dulcimers, 
playing BINGO, and crafts.  

This month the Craft Club made  
“Spin Art” paintings, paper Easter 
eggs and worked on decorating en-
velopes to use as place settings and 
table decorations. Those place set-
ting were then used at the annual 
soup supper which was held on 

Monday, the 15th. We enjoyed the 
evening with delicious soups and 

sides prepared by Anna, and spend-
ing time with family. This year we 
served approximately 135 people.   

Also in February, we had two new 
residents (Willa and Iva) and one 

staff member (Kari) join the Haven 
Manor family.  

~ What’s coming in March?  ~  

More fun, of  course.  Lois Rood will 
be here to help us celebrate Dean, 

Elizabeth and Charles’ birthdays on 
Friday, March 4th and the Windy 

River Dulcimers return on Wednes-
day, March 23rd.  

 

We will celebrate St. Patrick’s Day 
with a Corned Beef  & Cabbage Meal 
and on Easter Sunday (the 27th)  we 

invite your family in for the noon 
meal. The cost for the meal is $5.00 

per plate. 

 

New in March...Cards & Games! I 
will be ready to play games with any-
one. If it’s not one I know, I’ll try to 

learn it. Have a game in mind but 
don’t have it? Let me know and I’ll 

do my best to find it! Let’s have 
some FUN!! 

 

Shopping trips are scheduled: 
WalMart— Monday, March 14th -1pm 

Target—Monday, March 21st -1pm 

 
GARDEN CLUB MEETING 

I know it’s a bit early, but the first Gar-
den Club Meeting will be Tuesday, 

March 8th at 1pm in the Activity Center. 
If you are planning to have a garden this 
summer you must attend so we can di-

vide the space evenly.  

 

~Heidi  

Small Town Retirement Living Since 2006 

MANOR MATTERS 
March 2016—Doings & Details 

“Where Care and Caring Come Together” 
 
Haven Manor Hickman 
730 Larkspur Drive 
Hickman, NE 68372-9514 
 
Phone: (402) 792-3088 
Fax: (402) 792-3055 
Email: info@havenmanor.com 
 
 

Check out our website 
www.havenmanor.com 

Follow on  
 

ADMINISTRATION 

Facility Administrator 

Angela McNabb 

 

Facility Manager 

Valerie Gage 

 

Owners 

Rod Laucomer 

Dan Kubr 

 

Bible Corner...From God’s WORD: 

God bless you with courage to do the extraordinary, 

for He created you with that in mind. 

Daylight Savings Time Begins , March 13th  




